

Newsletter

Volume 11, Issue 7 (99)

December 22, 2013

Dear Members,

We are coming to the end of an eventful year including the 80th Anniversary celebrations.

Santa and the Christmas Dinner were a huge success in a beautiful set up on the beach of the Mount Lavinia Hotel on the 7th December. Santa made a fabulous entry in his beautiful red costume arriving on an elephant to the delight of the 23 children and the adults present. The children listened carefully to Santa's words and received from Schmutzli a big bag of goodies. We all enjoyed a delicious dinner to the sound of the special band. The wine for the aperitif and dinner was sponsored by the Swiss Circle and some chocolate by Baurs. The beautiful pictures by Duminda can be found on our website and dropbox. A big thank you to Cassim and his team and everyone one who helped one way or another to make this event such a enjoyable occasion.







MARK IN YOUR CALENDAR FOR 2014:

57th Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Wednesday, 12th February 2014 at the Ballroom of the Hilton Colombo Residence. The invitation and agenda will be sent to you in January.

"SPECIAL EVENT - SWISS MUSIC EVENING AT CHESA" Thursday, 23rd January, 2014

Everyone enjoyed the Kapelle Jungfrau at the 80th Anniversary of the Swiss Circle. Well, they will be back in town and will play at the Chesa Swiss Restaurant. This special event will be available to the "Swiss Circle Members" and to the "Friends of Chesa". More details will be sent to you in January.

Thank you to Thomas and Baurs for providing the Kapelle Jungfrau.

Obituary:

We are very saddened to announce the passing of our dear member and friend Katharina Von Dach at the age of 73, on the 16th November 2013. We send our condolences to Heribert and her family.



We would like to wish Marilyn a quick and complete recovery, the poor girl broke a toe on her right leg and 3 weeks later broke her left leg, she is recovering slowly at home, her mobile is 0778 002136.



With my Committee, I wish all our members and their families and friends a Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year.

Arlette Palmer President - Mobile 0777 877202